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3 November 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Hope you all had a lovely half term break? This term in Lion class, we are going to 

Herons Swimming Pool on a Thursday morning for our swimming sessions. We will 

have an instructor that will be running a session for us. Please can you send in a 

swimming kit, towel and a snack every Thursday.  

 

We do have the opportunity to access the Forest School site on a Friday too. We will 

not be going every week, I am afraid, but it is an option for us. I will give you enough 

notice to ensure you can prepare a packed lunch for your child if we do go to the 

site.  

 

We are working on communication and peer to peer relationships and also focusing 

on our handwriting, reading, phonics, maths skills which will be functional to 

everyday life. We will also be carrying out Science experiments too which will be 

looking at the cause and effect. 

 

Another great opportunity this term; we have Christ Church University students 

coming to our class and running drama sessions which will lead to a performance at 

the Gulbenkian Theatre in December. I will be sending more information about this 

nearer the time. 

 

Really looking forward to the build up to Christmas and having a lovely term with 

Lions. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Simon Bryant 

Lion Class Teacher 

 

 

 


